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PREPARATION” 
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Chatia College in Sootea, Biswanath, Assam recently hosted a One-Day 
Workshop on “Research Project Preparation” on the 3rd of April, 2023. The 
workshop was organized by the Research Committee and Publication Board, and 
was sponsored by the IQAC, Chatia College. 

 

 

 

The Resource Person for the workshop was Dr. Punya Lata Gohain, an Assistant 
Professor from the Department of Assamese at Dr. B.K.B. College, Puranigudam, 
Nagaon, Assam. The workshop was presided over by Dr. Swapan Kumar Kalita, 
the Principal-in-charge of Chatia College, Mr. Anuj Kr. Saikia, Vice-Principal, 
and Mr. Mukut Hazarika, the Coordinator of IQAC. 



 

 

The Welcome Address was given by Dr. Surajit Saikia, an Assistant Professor 
from the Department of Assamese at Chatia College. The Resource Person was 
felicitated by Dr. Anushree Adhikary, the Chairperson of the Research 
Committee and Publication Board at Chatia College, and Dr. Kangkan Bhuyan, 
an Assistant Professor from the Department of English at Chatia College. 

More than 60 students from the B.A. 4th and 6th semesters participated in the 
workshop. The workshop was designed to help students understand the basics of 
research project preparation, including how to choose a research topic, how to 
develop research questions, and how to structure research projects. 

During the workshop, Dr. Punya Lata Gohain shared her expertise on the topic 
and engaged students in various activities designed to help them develop their 
research skills. Students were also given the opportunity to ask questions and 
interact with Dr. Gohain, which provided them with valuable insights and 
feedback. Among the esteemed guests, Dr. Babita Baruah and Ms. Jintimoni 
Neog, Assistant Professors from the Departments of Assamese and Sanskrit 
respectively, also graced the occasion with their generous presence. 



 

 

The workshop was a great success, and received positive feedback from both the 
participants and the organizers. Dr. Anushree Adhikary gave the Vote of Thanks, 
expressing her gratitude to Dr. Punya Lata Gohain for sharing her expertise, and 
to all the participants for their enthusiastic participation. 

Overall, the workshop on “Research Project Preparation” at Chatia College was 
an informative and engaging event, providing students with a valuable 
opportunity to develop their research skills and learn from an expert in the field. 

 


